
Town of Pendleton Recreation                                  Meeting Minutes January 15, 2018 
 
Pendleton Town Hall 
 
In attendance: 
Beatrice Mattina, Charlie Langlois, Karen Zernhelt-Wolf, Todd Ostrowski, Justin Graham, Eileen 
Czarnecki, and Mike Argentieri 
 
AGENDA 
 

1. Town Park Bathroom: Bathrooms are on hold until spring.  Porta John is not big enough. 
Dave Leible was speaking to Modern for a possible donation of a handicapped 
accessible Porta John.  We need 3 quotes to redo the bathroom or add on.  

2. Baseball:  CNBSA had no decision in December.  Then PABA said not this year.  Must 
stick with CNBSA for baseball and softball. Contract with CNBSA- others looking for use 
of snack stand for charity 2 days a month. Must be in contract but is not now.  Will be 
looked into. 

3. Roller Rink and Tennis Courts need to be patched/resurfaced when weather improves. 
4. Summer Recreation- Beatrice Mattina has become the new Recreation Director. She has 

over 15 years of experience working with Summer Recreation.  Auditor says fees need 
to be higher for out of town participants.  

5. Soccer Fields: nets must be ordered and schedule for use needs discussion. (Chris) 
6. Town Park: waiting to hear about possible damage from vendor parking and plans for 

repair. (Charlie and Todd) 
7. Basketball- spoke of possible moving of nets to allow more tournament type play. 
8. Goals:  Where are we going? What is our vision.  Kayak launch at site where Boy Scouts 

camp?  
Next meeting February 19, 2018  7:00 pm Town Hall 


